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To:
Subject:

wael abdel samad <waelabdelsamad@hotmail.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 3:05 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

DISAGREE

Dear Sirs,

After the proposed changes, everybody will move to UK (or other) Forex Firms.
Hope that you will not change.

Best Regards,
Wael
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